
From: Jonathan Levy  
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 10:19 AM 
To: Steve Berlin; Ana Collazo 
Subject: RE: Waived fee for Open Data workshop - 9/24/2019 

 
The event, which I attended in my official capacity, was yesterday, 9/24/2019, 9-11 am at the Evanston 
Civic Center. It was a roundtable discussion of open data and related subjects. I accepted a muffin, a cup 
of coffee, and several stickers. The questions on the registration page appear to have been misleading – 
perhaps standard questions for all events in this series, even if shirts and more substantial food are not 
offered at all of them. 
 
  
  
 


